
***TO ALL “CAR” RECORD TROPHY WINNERS FROM SPEEDWEEK 2018*** 

 

Your 2018 Speed Week Record Trophy does not have your engine class on it. It was 

left off accidently and has now been corrected. You will receive a new plaque with 

the correct lettering on it and it will be in the mail shortly. The plaque is sticky back 

and will replace the existing plaque. 

We are extremely sorry for the error & inconvenience. 

 

Your 2018 BNI Board 

  


